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February 27, 2019

Chris Homer

Government Accountability & Oversight
1489 Kinross Lane

Keswick, VA 22947

Email: Chris@.uovoversight.oru

Re: Public Records Request dated February 25, 2019

Dear Mr. Homer:

This letter responds to your public records request dated February 25, 2019, directed to
the University of Arizona, seeking the following: "...a copy of all records responsive to a
December 7, 2011 public records request to the University by the undersigned and produced by
the University in Energy & Environment Legal Institute v. Arizona Board of Regents (Case No.
C2013-4963, Superior Court of Arizona for Pima County)."

Please note, the production of records you refer to in your public records request set forth
above was made in three separate increments, identified as: the Exemplar records; the Hughes
records; and the Overpeck records.

Attached are copies of the Exemplar records in response to your request. Due to digital
size and volume, the Hughes records and the Overpeck records are being made available to you
via UABox (two separate Box folders). You will receive separate emails shortly granting you
permission to access the Box folders containing the records responsive to your request.

In providing this information to you, your public records request set forth above is
considered fulfilled and closed in accordance with Arizona public records laws.

Sincerely,

Teri Bentson

Coordinator, Public Records


